NN\CANTAS  Update ‘

Dear Trade Partner,

In owr endeavour to provide excellent customer experience at all touch points, we are
upgrading our existing telephonic systems.

As a result there would be a change in Qantas India Contact number.

We have updated our official India phone number from +91 22 6111 18 18 to 022- 6835 31 31
These changes shall apply from 11th Dacember 2023, and you are requested to take nota of
the same.

The previous number will no longer be operational from the above mentioned date, and the
new contact will handle all the pravious engagements.

The updated number will be available on our website under the Contact-us =ection.

There is no change in the Opening Hours and they remain the same i.e. 9.30am to 1.30pm and
Zpm to 5.30pm, Monday to Friday.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,
Qantas Airways Limited



